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July 8, 2021

Present: Cathy Orlowicz, Crissa Evans, and Sherry Cullimore. Excused absences: Fran Frye, Scott Drummey, and
Tatiana Michelizza.

The meeting commenced at 6:15pm in Town Hall.

Crissa moved that the minutes of June 24, 2021, as amended, be approved; Cathy seconded the motion. The
vote was 3-0-0 to approve.

Cathy submitted a request for a check for $145 to pay for the printing of the latest Boodey Chronicle (Vol. 3,
Issue 1). The invoice is dated 6/14/2021, # Q1-132. Copies of the Boodey Chronicle were given to committee
members to pass out.

Crissa moved to approve the request for reimbursement of $145.00 to Cathy Orlowicz, for the printing of the
Boodey Chronicle, the funds to come from the Boodey Farmstead Operating Budget, Acct # 01-4589-50-551,
labeled Boodey Advertising. Sherry seconded the motion. The motion passed 2-0-1, Cathy abstaining.

The Committee reviewed the July 2021 check request for payment to Prime Warehouse for the storage trailer
rental, which comes to $50 per month. Permission for this payment had been given earlier to process this bill.

The Chairs’ records show a recent donation of $3000, and a payment of $50 for the storage trailer. Our balance
on hand comes to $20,482.42. Total donations for 2021 come to $3720.00!

Crissa reported on the cookbook progress. Releases have been sent out to local newspapers and radio station
101.5. Cathy will be readying the selected photographs for the cookbook and supplying the text. The dedication
has been done and a poem by Elder Joseph Boodey, written in 1866, will be added to the book. A workshop was
held with Tatiana Michelizza, who will be doing the final editing of all texts. She was shown what had been done
so far and discussion was held on what she would need to do the job.

The committee spent some time prepping for the CIP meeting to be held on July 14, 2021, at 8 am. The Town
Facilities Plan mentioned the use of and need for meeting space in town. This seemed like a good spot where we
might fit in. Talk on how we could help address this issue and to help the town. The committee had consensus
on sending the report to the CIP Committee.

The committee discussed goals and plans for the year 2022. Completing a timber frame assessment seems to be
the next logical step.

Cathy went to Quality Press in Concord for the printing of the recent Boodey Chronicle. They were able to show
us a variety of products they put out, i.e., pads of paper of several sizes, rack cards, postcards as well as
newsletters.

The next meeting will be July 23, 2021, at 6 pm at Town Hall. Crissa made a motion to adjourn the meeting at 9
pm, seconded by Cathy. M3-0-0. motion carried in favor

Submitted by,

Sherry Cullimore, Scribe
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“Preserving the Past to support the Future, Reconstruct and Reuse of the Zechariah Boodey Farmstead”



